
   The Rx in Reach GA Coalition (Rx in Reach) consists of members from 40 
health-centered physician, nurses and patient organizations advocating for legislation 
that ends the financial and discriminatory barriers to securing vital treatments and 
medications for patients.  

We support SB 313, HB 918, HB 946, and HB 947 because they provide much needed 
oversight to PBMs which will lead to improved patient access to their prescription 
drugs while bringing them some financial relief.  

We know drug prices continue to rise, reaching unaffordable levels for too many 
Georgians while PBMs and health plans continue to profit. Some of these PBM 
procedures are harmful barriers, void of transparency, which prevent patients from 
accessing their treatments and creating situations for serious health complications to 
occur. PBMs continue to engage in these practices for Georgia’s sickest patients 
including patient steering and forcing patients to use out of state mail order 
pharmacies owned by affiliated companies. 

Our private healthcare delivery system asks too much of patients and gives back too 
little. Patient assistance programs, rebates and discounts are vital to our most ‘in 
need patients’ battling serious chronic illness. 

We support the above legislation that puts patients first, eases access barriers for 
physicians and patients and lowers the enormous financial burden of drug costs. 
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